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February 20, 2018 

Hon. David F. Jones, Chairman 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street 
Nashville, TN 37238 

Richard T. Howell 
Area Man~er-Regulatory Relations 

I~\'.',_ ;: ·. ?. {._ 
- ~ ~ 

AT&T 
208 S. Akard St. 
#2510.02 
Dallas, Texas 75202 
T: (214)757-8099 
F: (214)746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Re: Approval of the Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by AT&T 
Tennessee and ALEC, LLC 
Docket No. 18-00011 

Dear Chairman Jones: 

AT&T Tennessee was notified by the Tennessee Commission that it received a filing from ALEC, 
LLC dated February 8, 2018, filed in TN Docket No. 98-00059, requesting cancellation of its 
Certificate to provide service in Tennessee. 

AT&T Tennessee respectfully requests to withdraw the interconnection agreement amendment 
between AT&T Tennessee and ALEC, LLC filed January 23, 2018 and assigned Docket No. 18-
00011. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Richard T. Howell 


